COPY.
$ filugh’a Pegister of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

9th May, 1934,

pear Sir,

o With reference to the remarks in Kobe
reports los.8563 and 8569 regarding the assigmment

of Convention freeboards by the Jppanese Govermment

to the m.v."HAKUBANAN MARU" and s.s."YOSHIDA MARU 103"
I shall be glad if you will be good enough to arrange

for & memorandum of the freeboards assigned to be
forwarded in each case.
I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

s’mm.

H., Jasper Cox, E8Qe,
KOBE-
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Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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